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Roads Commission Meeting 

April 7, 2022 

 

Present: Nick Johann, Mark Rasdall (Board), Dave Jarrett, and Lynn Vansyckle (CSLOA) 

 

Absent: Phil Keeney 

 

Guests: Susie Cowen & Eric Roberston 

 

Freeholder Comments None 

 

Director of Operations Report 

 

1) Review of 2022 Paving Bids 

a. Milestone 

b. Smith/Robertson Paving 

c. Wallace Construction 

 

Eric Roberston discussed the importance of milling existing pavement prior to laying new material. The 

hills and weight of trucks increases the risk of pavement to “slide” or move around. 

 

The Commission discussed ways to reduce the paving bids. If millings are kept locally, it would reduce 

the trucking cost.  

 

With a budget of $183,000 it was determined that all drives would not be able to be paved. There was 

discussion about main roads taking precedence over side drives. 

 

Commission Members Comments 

 

 

1) Mr. Rasdall made a motion to recommend the paving of Sweetwater Dr. and Birch Dr. Mr. Jarrett 

seconded. Motion passed unanimously. 

 

2) The Commission directed Mr. Johann to go back to the paving contractor’s and ask if they would be 

able to complete the paving of Sweetwater Dr. with milling and the paving of Birch Dr. with Birch 

Dr. residents covering half of the paving costs, for the budgeted amount. The Commission asked if 

Wallace would provide a bid with milling. The Commission asked if Milestone could reduce the 

price if millings are kept locally.  

 

 

 

As there was no other business before the Commission Mr. Jarrett made a motion to adjourn, Mr. 

Rasdall seconded. Meeting adjourned at 5:10 p.m. 


